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The Sawdust News 

Next Meeting: 

Mega Show-

and-Tell 

August 25, 2011 

►6:30 PM ◄ 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson Ave. S.  

Seattle, WA 98108 

The Guild's July 28 meeting was the annual picnic.  Once again it was 

most graciously hosted by Ed and Marly Moore at their beautiful pastoral 

place in the country near Renton.  There was great food, good company and of course 

great weather. 

A huge THANK YOU to Ed and Marly.  Also many thanks to all of you who contribut-

ed all those wonderful desserts and sidedishes--it was like a visit to the state fair. 

You have already been notified about the program for the next meeting (Woodcraft 

Supply August 25 at 6:30 PM).  I have received several responses to my request for the 

MEGA SHOW AND TELL and they all promise to be worth seeing.  I would like to get 

just a few more to assure a fulfilling program.  So if you have some item of which you 

are particularly proud (you need not be modest) and which would interest the group, 

please let my know by email--bobanddoriss@earthlink.net.  Finally, there will be food 

to help entice you to come.  I look forward to seeing you all at the meeting. 

 

The next Guild meeting will be held at Woodcraft Supply, Thursday August 25, 2011 at 

6:30 PM.  The program will be a MEGA-SHOW AND TELL.  I am calling for at least a 

dozen (or more) show and tell items.  Feel free to bring anything you have made even if 

it was years ago or just last week.  Also feel free to bring anything which is causing you 

a woodworking problem or hints and methods of work.  As is the custom be ready to 

answer details about the construction or finishing of the item.  Feel free to bring plans, 

if they exist.  The items may be big (armoire?) small (miniature goblet), useful or simply 

decorative.  I look forward to a BIG member participation.  I will appreciate it if you 

would tell me by email (bobanddoriss@earthlink.net) what you will show and of course 

how many of you so that the room can be set up in the most efficacious manner.  Last 

minute participation is also welcome.  I already have one participant and I will also 

show something.  There will also be some light foods.  Let's make this an occasion 

where Steve will have an opportunity to take mega pictures 

http://www.nwwguild.org  

President’s Message 
— by Bob Schaefer 

For Free! 

NOT FOR SALE . . .  FOR FREE . . . Mobile Machine Base.  HTC . . for table 

saw.  Equip your shop for serious cabinet work.  Set up for 48 plus right table 

extention.  Includes legs.  Excellent shape.  IT'S FREE ! !  Come get it.  David 

@ 206-409-1321. 

http://www.nwwguild.org
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2011 

All members in good 

standing receive a mem-

bership card that will al-

low them to get a discount 

at the stores listed below: 

Crosscut Hardwoods 

4100—1st Avenue S.,  

Seattle 98134 

10% Discount 

Rockler Woodworking  
3823 Stone Way N.  

Seattle 98103  

10% Discount  (not val-

id on power tools) 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson S.,  

Seattle 98108 

10% Discount (not valid 

on power tools or work-

benches) 

 

Edensaw Woods 

8032 S. 194th St. 

Kent, WA 98032 

 

Please present your current 

membership card to receive 

your discount. 

Member’s 

Discounts 

Shop Tip (submitted by Herb Stoops) 

If you are not receiving this 

newsletter by e-mail, you are 

missing out on the ‘bonus’ pages 

of photos from meetings! You 

may contact me via my e-mail 

address to sign up for free e-mail 

delivery.  

Steve Krauss, Newsletter Editor 

 

catbert@oz.net 






